

	


To whom it may concern:

Receipt of this letter serves as due and proper notice that our organization will not renew, automatically or otherwise, its current rental service with your company.

This does not necessarily mean we are not interested in your services. It simply ensures our ability to choose our next supplier.

Thank you.

Sincerely,








